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August 5, 2024
Rosh Chodesh Menachem Av 5784

Dear Bergen County Jewish Community Members,

Medinat Yisrael is facing the threat of a multi-front attack from Iran and its
proxies, and the response of the Jewish People in moments such as these is to
unite in Tefillah. Tonight, Bergen County shuls will host emergency Tehillim
gatherings at approximately 8:30pm, immediately following Mincha-Maariv.
We will recite Tehillim chapters 20, 79, 83, 121, 130, and 142 as we turn to
Hashem to protect our brothers and sisters in Medinat Yisrael and the soldiers
serving on the front lines, and for the safe return of all the hostages. We
encourage all members of the community to join us at this critical moment for the
Jewish People. If you cannot join in person, we encourage you to say these
chapters of Tehillim at this time.

May the power of our united tefillah bring safety and security to the Jewish
People in Medinat Yisrael and throughout the world.

The Rabbinical Council of Bergen County


